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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The week has flown by and even 

though we are operating in very 

different times I have been amazed by 

the learning opportunities the children have had this 

week. From looking after our baby chicks in Reception, 

studying smallest to largest practically in Year 1 to 

creating Bug Hotels and learning about Baptism in Year 

2. A Fitness MOT session in Year 3, clay volcanoes in 

Year 4, looking at gears and creating fans in Year 5 and 

making edible DNA models in Year 6—just some of the 

things that have been going on!  Once again showing 

how engaged the children are in their learning and the 

great opportunities our teachers plan for them! Photos 

on the back!                Graham Almond  

COVID-19 Notification 

If you need to inform the school of any COVID-19 

related issues out of school hours please use the school 

COVID email address:   Covid19@chapel-cit.co.uk to 

keep us updated.  

Please continue to maintain social distance both on the 

playground and outside the gates at the start and end 

of the school day.  

Front Car Park 

We have a number of taxis that 

pick up and drop children off in 

the front car park at the start and 

end of the day and it gets busy. 

Year 1 and Year 2 children are 

supervised by the adult picking them up after we have 

released them from their class. Our Key Stage 2 

children are able to walk from their classroom doors. 

We have asked these children not to cross the car park 

but walk down the side path to the grey gate.  

Parking 

Please park 

considerably at the 

front of school not 

on the yellow lines or dropped kerbs. This helps to 

keep everyone especially our children safe. Thank 

you.  

Mobile Phones 

Our policy on mobile phones is very 

clear. The children are not allowed to 

have them in school. We understand 

that you may wish for your child to 

have to a mobile phone if they are 

walking to and from school. If this is the case the 

children need to bring their phone switched off and 

leave it at the School Office in the morning and 

collect at the end of the day. Thank you 

End of Term 4 

Just a quick reminder that 

the last day of term is 

Thursday 1st April 2021. The 

children are in school this 

day. We added this day to Term 4 due to our early 

closure before the Christmas holidays—making sure 

we are open for the correct number of school days! 

World Autism Awareness Week 

Next week is World Autism Awareness Week. In our 

Assembly on Monday we will be thinking about how 

we are all different and the 

importance of accepting each other's 

differences. Follow the QR code for a 

great video: 

mailto:Covid19@chapel-cit.co.uk


In school this week… 

Another busy week with lots going on in school! 

 

 

Chapel Champions: 26th March 2021 

 Achievement Award Values Award: Ambition 

Reception  Zehrain: always trying her best in everything she 

does and always being kind and polite.  

Zachary: Real improvement in his changing and             

developing his independent skills.  

Year 1 Megan: for her wonderful English work: writing 

instructions 

Bronwyn: always being ambitious with her work, trying 

her best.  

Year 2 Ethan: creating a fantastic robot with rainbow 

lights in or Lego We.Do work. 

Ruby: extending her own learning at home by creating a 

thoughtful habitat for the dinosaur she constructed. 

Year 3 Rhianna: for trying hard to use new scientific    

vocabulary in her work. 

Isaac: for being more ambitious with his presentation. 

Year 4 Keenan: his great science work on exploring the 

different parts of the body. 

Summer: showing excellent ambition with her reading.  

Year 5 Charlie: Outstanding fraction work in Maths. Grace: showing ambitious inference and prediction skills 

in English.  

Year 6 Tia: her fantastic complex sentences in English all 

week.  

Ellie-Mai: always setting ambitious expectations of herself 

in every lesson.  

Year 2 have created some 

bug hotels in preparation 

for newspaper report 

writing! I hope they still 

look like this 

Yoga for Year 1 and 

Year 3 

Practical Maths in 

Year 1 ordering 

from smallest to 

largest.  

Practical Science in 

Year 3 

Year 5 Whole Class Reading 

‘Island’ 

Year 2 using our 

Lego We.do kits 


